



<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Voluntary Simplicity</li> <li>• Renewable Energy</li> <li>• Waste Reduction</li> <li>• Heart and Soul</li> <li>• Down to Earth</li> <li>• Transition Tea</li> <li>• CV</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Ethical textiles session prepared by Silvia, presented by Joy last Saturday was well received. Silvia plans to set up an ethical textiles website.</li> <li>• Ethical textiles will remain within the Voluntary Simplicity Group for the time being.</li> <li>• Next meeting topic will be plastics</li> <li>• Nothing to report</li> <li>• A community paper ran an ad by EMRC on the new tip shop</li> <li>• Nothing to report</li> <li>• Going well. 4 visits to gardens in a week!</li> <li>• There have been requests for another fermentation workshop</li> <li>• Going well</li> <li>• Pilot session postponed. Email to be circulated in CV group to arrange another meeting</li> </ul>	<p>Jim</p> <p>Fern</p>
<p>Afternoon Tea</p>		
<p>Reports/General Business</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Hub Liaison Meeting/conference</li> <li>• Possible Quiz Night</li> <li>• EAC</li> <li>• U3A update</li> <li>• End of year social-combined</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Some discussion about the nature of the proposed conference. Will it be an opportunity to share transition knowledge and experience or reskilling (sharing of skills)? Hub liaison group to be contacted to clarify.</li> <li>• MiT is more interested in sharing the transition experience and could do a presentation on the MiT launch.</li> <li>• A possible Ethical Textiles presentation by MiT at the conference may not be appropriate if the theme is to be based on the transition experience. Clarity required.</li> <li>• Conference is planned for 16<sup>th</sup> November</li> <li>• Emailed responses from the Hub should go to Selene and Fern</li> <li>• Nothing to report</li> <li>• Nothing to report</li> <li>• Jim and Selene did first session last week. 10 people attended; there was a good response from a diverse group. The next session will be on Tuesday.</li> <li>• To be followed up</li> </ul>	<p>Selene</p> <p>Selene</p> <p>Selene</p> <p>Patrick</p>

<p>groups</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Aussie backyard bird count</li> <li>Website/Facebook/email/how best to communicate -</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Confirmed that it is appropriate for events/activities such as this to be supported by MiT. To be posted on Facebook.</li> <li>Steering Group minutes will be emailed to Steering group members each month</li> <li>Steering Group minutes will also be posted on to the website for general access</li> <li>The wider MiT membership will be advised of the posting using mail chimp</li> <li>Agreed that the MiT facebook group is very popular and very useful</li> </ul>	<p>Ken/Lori All Patrick Jim</p>
<p>Any other business</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Discussion concerning the proposed solar farm project with Rise. Would there be a time for the project to split off from MiT and establish as a separate body? RE group to address.</li> <li>After the launch, Ray Willis provided information on a bulk buying initiative for solar panels. Where is the information?</li> <li>Selene advised the group of her planned move to Balingup in the New Year. We will be sad to see her leave.</li> </ul>	<p>Ken/Jim Patrick ?</p>
<p>Next meeting (Sat 15<sup>th</sup> Nov) - venue? facilitators?</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Venue - Meegan's place</li> <li>Facilitators Lori and Fern</li> </ul>	
<p>Check out - closing</p>		